RICHMOND LITTLE LEAGUE 
SAFETY GUIDELINES
 MARCH, 2025 (until further notice)
If there is a concern that Safety Guidelines are not being followed or if there is a question about the Safety Guidelines or safety issues not listed, contact Greg Beck, League Safety Officer and Vice President at 859-200-8633.

The Head Coach and Assistant Coach are responsible for who is on the field, including players and adults, and where they are on the field during practices and games.  
If a player is injured, the Head Coach is responsible for seeing that an injury report is completed and turned in to Greg Beck, League Safety Officer.  Forms are available in the concession stand.  

Alcohol or illegal drugs should not be brought to the Little League Complex.  
No smoking or vaping allowed near teams, spectators, concession areas, or shelters.

Unsportsmanlike conduct, verbal or physical, by adults or players is not allowed. Concerns about behaviors that may affect the safety of anyone at games or practices should be reported to Greg Beck or a Little League Board Member.
No player should come to the Little League Complex if someone in their household has been diagnosed with the coronavirus or has been quarantined.

No adults should be at the Little League Complex if they are exhibiting symptoms related to the coronavirus or flu-like symptoms.  This includes family and friends of the players.
Hand sanitizers or anti/bacterial wipes should be available in the players bat bag or be available from a parent or family member at games and practices.
Each player’s bat, helmet, or glove will not be used by another player unless it is sanitized by the player, parent, or person authorized by the parent.
Drinks provided during the game for a player should be provided by the player’s parent.
Face masks are not required for players or adults but can be used by parent preference.   
These guidelines are subject to change during this season. 
